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Members Forum – Tuesday 7 July 2015
Questions and Answers

Q: How much will we make from Reading U21s playing some of their matches at Adams Park?

A: We cannot give out the figure, but please keep in mind that this is also about building a relationship with another local club from a higher league and enhancing our reputation as a venue.

Q: You mentioned how hard the pitch had become; are you satisfied this has been fixed and the pitch can now take some extra games?

A: Yes. Insufficient work had been undertaken in previous years due to a lack of funds. This year, the pitch has been stripped back to a depth of three inches and has been completely re-seeded. We are pleased with the results, but a similar amount of work will be required for the next two years, to fully catch up the process.

Q: Do we now have a full time grounds man?
A: We have a dedicated grounds man, supplied by a specialist company and Ivor Beeks oversees this.

Q: Are there any plans to reintroduce our own youth set-up?

A: No. Although our financial situation has stabilised, this would still be prohibitively expensive. Our strategy is to find young talented players who can be integrated into our first team squad, developed and then in some cases, sold to higher league clubs when the time is right for us and for their careers.

Comment: The quality of merchandise in the Club Shop is good, but the choice and availability are poor.

A: Currently Kukri control the whole operation and pay us a fee for the privilege. However we will be having more involvement from this coming season and expect improvements as a result.
Q: Is there a financial benefit if we buy our away tickets from the Club?

A: Yes, we receive 5%.

Q: What is the position now with the floodlights?

A: Work is due to start this week, replacing our old bulbs with some from the Olympic Stadium. The lights will then be significantly brighter and comply with the latest regulations.

Q: Will the Trust Board be discussing the possibility of an artificial pitch at Adams Park?
A: If the Football League does give the go-ahead and we think this is worth pursuing, we will certainly consult with you before any decision is made.

Comment: Thanks to Alan Cecil for his hard work with the Share Scheme; I was very pleased to receive my share certificate.

A: Thank you for your feedback, which we will pass to Alan, who unfortunately cannot be here this evening.

Comment: We noticed the Beechdean racing car has WW logos on it.

A: Yes, the racing team wanted to do this and they are very proud to support Wycombe Wanderers.

Request: The seats in the stadium are being cleaned on Sunday 19 July, from 10am, and more volunteers are needed to ensure this huge task is completed. If you can help, please contact John Derben at: j.derben123@btinternet.com or on: 01494 441145. Thank you.
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